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From the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
Thank you to all parents that attended parents 
evening this week,  we hope that you have come 
away knowing your child’s strengths and areas for 
development.  Please ensure that your child is  
given a quiet space at home where they can  
complete their reading eggs, times table  
rockstars and showbie homework each day, then 
set aside some time to listen to them read.  This 
will help your child immensely in being able to 
achieve to their highest potential.  
 
Children across the school were rewarded today 
with a delicious treat for completing all of their 
home learning every week.  For those that didn’t 
quite achieve it this time, there will be another 
reward coming up soon… we’re looking forward to 
treating even more children!  
 
Years 1 to 6 took part in a Spaghetti Maths  
Assembly on Thursday—it was so much fun! Every 
child has taken home a leaflet with more  
information.  
 
A huge well done to our football team, this week 
they played their first match as a team.   
Although the team from Spon Gate won, the boys 
played well as a team and we are looking forward 
to watching their skill develop over the rest of 
the year.  The other half of the team will be  
playing a match in a few weeks time—Good luck!  
 
 
Next week we will be holding a parent meeting for 
Year 4 parents all about the upcoming Times table 
tests and your child's progress, the meeting will 
be held on Tuesday 14th February at 3pm. 
 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 
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Attendance Race 

 
The results are in for  Spring Term 1 Week 6 
and the Winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 5 Mrs Good’s class 
2nd place: Year 2 Miss Bibi’s class 
3rd place: Year 4 Miss  Johal’s class 
 
Well done to you all !!! 
 
 
Who will win the race for  Spring Term 1? 
Will it be a class who gets a perfect 100% at-
tendance? So far, not a single class has man-
aged to get maximum points for achieving 100% 
attendance! 
 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class scores 
the highest number of points      possible to win 
the race. It is also important NOT TO BE 
LATE! 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
Tuesday 14th February at 3pm: Year 4 parent  
meeting, detailing the upcoming Government times 
table test and the progress of your child so far.  
 
Friday 17th February: INSET Day—school closed 
to all pupils.  
 
Monday 20th February  2023 to Friday 24th 
February 2023: Spring Half Term.  
 
School reopens Monday 27th February 2023 



                                                            Volume 10 issue 18 10th February 2023 

      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

@stanton_bridge 

 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
            email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  into 
school with your child. 


